
 
July 2, 2019 

San Rafael High School Community Notice 
 

Construction of the new building at San Rafael High School 
(SRHS) is underway!  The contractor has completed 270 
drilling piers and is working on the foundations - installing 
reinforcing prior to concrete pours to begin later this summer.  
By fall, we expect them to be erecting the structural steel 
frame for the building.  This new building will include a new 
student services center, a student commons that includes a 
cafeteria, the District's central kitchen, new administration 
offices, and replacement of Madrone High School. 

As part of a grant from the California Energy Commission 
and PG&E, we will also be starting work on electric vehicle 
charging stations at SRHS. 

As that is going on, the front parking lot will be (mostly) 
closed for the summer in order to install underground 
utilities, build a new trash enclosure, and make changes to 
the 3rd Street sidewalk to eliminate the turnout along the 
front of the school and provide more parking.  This work 
should be completed and the lot re-opened in time for staff 
to return prior to the start of school in August. 

 

We have already started planning and design for the next building - a new Science-Technology-
Engineering-Math  (STEM) building to be located in place of the current cafeteria building once 
the new building is complete.  The STEM building will include state-of-the-art science classrooms, 
a new Fabrication Lab, and classrooms to support the Career Technical Education (CTE) 
program.  The design will be reviewed with San Rafael High School’s Site Design Committee in 
September. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please 
contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, 

Capital Improvements  
 

415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 
 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 
446-SRCS (7727) 

 

www.srcsbondprogram.org 


